Money Worries?
As the Autumn spending cuts loom and the economic climate is set to plumb new depths , Norfolk County Council has launched a new section on its website to deal with any money worries you may have. The site deals with everything from saving and borrowing money, controlling your finances, debt advice, support for businesses, benefits, financial services and information for young people.

The website address is www.norfolk.gov.uk . Click on the Community and Living option on the left hand menu and then select Consumer Advice & Protection > Debt and Money Advice.

The Citizens Advice Bureau also provides free, confidential and independent advice either face to face or by phone. Most bureau offer home visits and some also provide email advice. Their advice helps people resolve their debt, benefits, housing, legal, discriminations, employment, immigration, consumer and other problems and is available to everyone regardless of race, gender, sexuality, age, nationality, disability or religion.
Upwell Health Centre hosts a Citizens Advice Bureau session on the first and third Wednesday of each month (6th and 20th October) from 10.00 til 12.00pm. Call the Health Centre for more information or pop in to see an adviser.

